
 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Correct CLC Deficiencies Phase 3B project in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the VA New Jersey Health Care System, located at 151 

Knollcroft Road, Lyons, NJ 07939.  

This funding would be used to provide for a building addition of 18000 sq. ft. to provide for 20 private 

patient bedrooms. The VA expects aging population with increased needs for Nursing home level of 

care. This project will provide the VA with a greater opportunity for patient centered care in a private 

room setting. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mikie Sherrill 

Member of Congress 
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